
Expect delays on Hwy. 50 in
S. Lake Tahoe
Sections of Highway 50 in South Lake Tahoe will be repaired
with overnight work beginning Sept. 9.

The work will take place on sections between the Trout Creek
Bridge and the Y, and also in spots from Wildwood Avenue to
Stateline.

These  are  in  areas  of  the  highway  that  haven’t  yet  been
repaved during Caltrans water-quality improvement projects.

The work is scheduled from Tuesday to Friday, from 6pm-6am,
and  will  require  alternating  eastbound  and  westbound  lane
closures. Weather delays or other unforeseen factors could
extend the work into the following week.
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